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 We hope you had a lovely week! 

.  

Welcome to the last newsletter of the school year! 

We hope you all have a fantastic summer! 

Celebration Assembly 

It was fantastic to see so many of you attend our Celebration Assembly this week. We are sure 

you are as proud as we are of all our fantastic pupil’s  and their amazing achievements. 

 They are Superstars! 

. 

A huge thank you to everyone that 

attended our Year 6 Leavers Evening 

last week.  It was an amazing evening,    

celebrating the achievements of our 

Leavers and to say ‘Goodbye’. 

Everyone at Holly Grove is going to miss each and 

every one of you.  It has been a pleasure being a 

part of your learning journey and we wish you all 

the best in the next chapter of your lives. 

The Staff and Governors would like to wish you all 

a lovely summer and a safe and 

enjoyable time at High School! 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

. We hope you have enjoyed learning     

Makaton with us this year. Here are 2 

signs to get you in the mood for the    

holidays.. 

     Staff - Shagufta, Dianne and Kristina 

 

Children Argaudas, Aliice, Fiaz, 

Staying safe online in the summer holidays – 

advice for parents and carers 

 

 

School re-opens  on Wednesday 6th September 

2023 

You can view our ;policies on the school website 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

Have a Great Summer! 

Aisling’s Class - Nukbah 

Katie’s Class – Aminah 

Laura’s Class – Alice 

Rebecca’s Class--Shaydon 

Danielle’s Class - Charlie 

Julie’s Class – Everyone 

 Connor’s Class - Everyone 

Courtney’s Class -        Everyone 

  Alex’s Class - Everyone 

 

We would  like to say ‘Goodbye’ to Zoe 

who  has been in school covering       

maternity leave. 

Zoe is embarking on a new, exciting     

travelling adventure and we wish her all 

the best in the future. 

Good Luck Zoe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karen and Eve 

would like to 

Thank you for all 

your support this 

year and wish you 

all a fantastic 

Summer Break! 

Happy Birthday to all the children and staff          

celebrating their Birthdays during the summer holidays. 

We hope you have a great time! 

Holiday Beach 



As the school year comes to an end, many of us are sorting through our children’s wardrobes and finding school 

uniforms that have been outgrown.  

Instead of letting them sit unused, I wanted to reach out and ask for your help! We have an opportunity to sup-

port other families from our school who might benefit from second-hand school uniforms for the upcoming aca-

demic year.  

If you have any school uniforms in good condition that no longer fit your children, please consider donating them 

to school in September. Let's come together and ensure that every child has access to quality uniforms, making 

the back-to-school season a little easier for those who might be facing financial challenges.  

ou can drop off the uniforms at Holly Grove School or if you need someone to pick them up, please feel free to 

message me directly, and I'll be more than happy to arrange that.  

Thank you for all your help and support.  



Scan the QR Code for further details on 

their website 









 


